
Please join us on 
Sunday, August 2 for
Congregation Anshei Israel’s
Welcome Back Party

A long time ago in a galaxy far, far away...
we decided to have some fun at the Gaslight Theatre!

CAI members are invited to share each 
other’s company after the summer break 
while watching the Gaslight Theatre’s 
intergalactic space odyssey production, 
“Space Wars: May the Farce Be with You!”
Cheer for the hero… boo the villains! 
Fun, frivolity, family, friends, laughter 
and popcorn. (Food extra.)

“Do. Or do not attend. 
There is no try.” — Yoda

Adults $18 • Children (2-12) $10 • RSVP by July 17. Call Barb at 745-5550, ext. 242.
Doors open at 5:30pm; show starts at 6:00pm. • Limited seating... don’t miss the fun!

5550 E. 5th St. at craycroft, Tucson, AZ
745-5550 • www.caiaz.org

The 
Gaslight 
Theatre 
is located 
at 7010 E. 
Broadway 
(near Kolb).


